JAYS

Espanola Mayor, Town Council, and Residents

Y27 a1

May 22", 2025
Request for Noise By-Law Exemption

The “Jays” (Espanola Men’s Baseball team) would like to continue to run the Annual
Mixed Baseball Tournament in Espanola. We've had several successful years and want to

continue to have many more.

We would like to Request for Noise By-Law Exemption for Friday August 08", 2025, for the
Homerun competition until 1am and for Saturday August 9", 2025, until 2 am for our Live Band at the
pavilion. The band/DJ will start at approximately 8:00pm and will continue until 2:00am.

Please be aware that we are very conscientious of the rules of the liquor licence, and we
have many safety practices in place. There will be designated security, monitored exits, snow
fencing around the perimeter for a boundary, (done by Town) and the checking of
identification.

We hope the tradition of this event can continue for many years to come.

If you have any questions, please contact,

Lannie Piche

445 Albert St
Espanola, Ontario
PSE1K6

{705) 662-0511

Ryan Piche
(705) 507-5524



